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Dear Families,

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year at Bryan Hill Elementary!  My name is Mrs. Sutton and I have the pleasure of teaching your child this school year.  This will be my 5th year at Bryan Hill.  I am a graduate of St. Louis Public Schools.  I completed my Masters Degree at Lindenwood University.  In my spare time I enjoy working puzzles and spending time with my granddaughter. 

The first day of school is always exciting as we become familiar with friends and learn new routines. Our school staff is excited to welcome students back to a new and exciting school year..  
Information to keep in mind:
· Classroom Rules: 
1. Walk while in classroom
2. Be responsible by bringing bookbag, Ipad, and other tools for learning to school each day.
3. Be sure to charge Ipad each night.
4.  Use kind words when speaking to classmates and adults.
5. Respect each other’s personal space by staying 3 feet apart.
6. Be an active listener by being quiet and raising hand before speaking.
7. Always do your best!
· Homework: 
1. Homework will be assigned each day.  
2. Incomplete assignments are to be returned the following school day. 
3. Parents may help by answering any questions student might have.  But all assignments should be completed by the student. 
4. Assignments will also be posted on Microsoft TEAMS page.
· Things we will learn in First Grade:
Math -adding and subtracting up to 20  -  recognizing different money denominations -  telling  
time by the hour and half-hour
ELA -Retelling stories in sequential order, identify fiction v.s. non-fiction books/
Social Studies:  what is a neighborhood
Science:   kinds of energy

Communication is key in our classroom!  Always feel free to email me at pamela.sutton@slps.org   or (314) 910-8636 if you have any questions or concerns. 
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Sincerely,
Mrs. Sutton
image1.png




